EACP Committee

From: Edwina Walker <laulani1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 8:10 PM

To: EACP Committee

Subject: Testimony on Visitor impacts

Aloha, | am a Hana resident, my name is Edwina Joao. | cannot even explain the FRUSTRATION and torment of the Hana
road these days. Too many tourist! And everything about their driving is a HAZARD. They stop whenever they feel like it,
blow through yields, and of course because they are sight seeing, drive too slow. We are all at risk, and it is completely
unacceptable what our community has to go through just trying to commute to the “other side” to do business. Every
single person | have spoken with in the community agree. The most immediate solution | can see happening would be
clear bold COUNTY signs that say SLOW TRAFFIC MUST USE PULL OFF and signs near each area where they can pull of
saying PULL OFF =>.

There are other issues regarding impacts of tourism but this is my biggest concern. Please please consider!! Mahalo for
your time, Edwina (Sui) Joao
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